
Our Place to Grow and Learn together
Ko tātou kura, kia tipu, kia ako ngātahi

Term 2
Week 1 - Apr 29-May 3

Apr 29 - First Day of Term
Apr 30 - 6PM Landcare Forum

(The Endangered Bittern)

Week 2 - May 6-10

Week 3 - May 13-17
May 14 - Science Roadshow

(Karearea and Kotare)
6PM - Board Meeting

May 15 - WPSSA Winter Sports
(Years 7&8)

Week 4 - May 20-24

Week 5 - May 27-31
May 29 - WPSSA Winter Sports

(Year 5&6)

Wow! What an amazing day we had at the Funky Fish last Sunday. It
was wonderful to see those of you who attended the event.  

Special thanks to Matt Dennis and the committee who worked
tirelessly behind the scenes for over 6 months in the lead up to the
day. Thanks to the staff, who also support the event, leading
different areas, especially Dane Higgison, who fronts it as our MC.
Also thanks to those volunteers who also jump in on the day
helping to man stalls, cook food, supervise the kid space, weigh in
fish, and support the cash tent and so much more!

Like our Cookbook title: Many Hands, it takes Many Hands to make
this event a success.  It will be a few weeks before we find out how
financially successful the day was, but it certainly did make for a
lovely, family and community day out.  We know over $6000 was
made from the auction and will be given to the Community Library
to purchase  books for our kids. The profit from this year’s event is
going towards a new PE shed, and hopefully new PE gear. 

Thanks to our Major Sponsor Bayleys, who contributed towards
both the event and the Main Prize.  Thanks to Donovan’s as
Platinum sponsor and all the Gold, Silver and Bronze sponsors.  We
couldn’t run the event without your support.  These local
companies are all listed later in the newsletter, please do make
sure you support them!

We will be conducting a full review of the Funky Fish over the next
term.  The children will be learning about how to be Kaitiaki of our
Moana (Harbour) and then reflecting on how we can make the
Funky Fish more sustainable.  We will also be surveying our school
community, so watch out for the link coming out this week, make
sure you have your say.  

Kelly

Term 1 - Week 11 - April 12, 2024
funky fishing & More:

Whangārei Heads School Newsletter

Coming Events:



Funky Fish 
Fishing and Diving Competition

Proudly sponsored by

A BIG THANK YOU TO OUR FUNKY FISH SPONSORS!



W.H.A.T.
Automotive

A BIG THANK YOU TO OUR GOLD SPONSORS

A BIG THANK YOU TO OUR SILVER SPONSORS



Jagger Family

A BIG THANK YOU TO OUR BRONZE SPONSORS

Funky Fish Review 
This year, we are reviewing the Funky Fish. We collected feedback on the day from some of the

attendees, however, we want to hear from everyone! Please check our school Dojo and Facebook
page for the Google Form Link to the review questions. Paper versions will be made available at the

school office at the start of Term 2. We will be continuing to collate feedback in Term 2 so please make
sure you have your say. 



On Wednesday, we had Laura Shabtay come into kura and share a holiday that her family recently
celebrated. It was a costume holiday with great links to our Ngā Mātāpono of  
Belonging/Whanaungatanga, Creativity/Auahatanga and Kindness/Manaakitanga.  The tamariki listened
and answered questions around being brave, being kind, and standing up for what you believe in. We had
some amazing costumes and each class was able to select a student to receive a prize from Laura.  The
stories behind the costumes were special. For example, we had Flo dressed as her hero Coco Chanel as
she invented comfortable clothes for women, Indie dressed as her Mum because she is her hero, Koby
dressed as his Grandfather, who was a War Hero, Lachlan dressed as a detective because he likes drama
and was able to play a detective, Herbie as the powerful Zeus,  Billy as his favourite All Black Jordie Barrett
and Mya as a princess. 
After the sharing of the holiday and our wonderful costumes, Kōtare and Kororā (Shai and Tamar’s classes)
stayed with Laura to bake cookies for the rest of the school. This is part of the holiday, sharing and gifting
with neighbours. They were delicious! 

Thank you Laura for putting in a lot of effort to make this special and sharing some of your culture with us.
If there is anyone else who wishes to come and share their culture please talk to either your class kaiako or
come and see Tracey, we would love to learn more about the beautiful cultures/people at Whangārei
Heads School. 

Waiata practise 

Every Rāpare/Thursday we have Whaea
Val taking the kura for waiata.

We are focusing on Kua Tae, He Honore,
Ngā Iwi E. All waiata can be found online,
we would love for you to be able to
waiata with us during events. 

Our Ngā Mātāpono / Values Te Reo Māori 

Purim - Dress as your hero day



Girls Soccer Tournament
A soccer team of year 4 - 6 girls attended a girls only soccer tournament for the day. It was organised and
run by the Northland Football Club. It was a really fun day out where the girls got to be active in a sport for
the day while enjoying the event. The team were very supportive of each other and improved their own
skills with each game. For a group who don't play soccer as their winter sport, they did well winning a few
games and showing resilience in more challenging games. I was super proud of their attitude and effort.
Thank you to Laura and Lydia for helping the team on the day.



Macy, Joey, Josh,
Mira, Noam, Finn C,

Zara, Macenzy
& Beaujolais 

“Many Hands” 
Cookbook
$45 Each
Available

in the 
Office



Thank you!!
To Julianne Newbold
and Saltwater
Connection who have
donated wet suits to the
school for our senior
classes.
We will use these for
Camps, and when we go
snorkeling with EMR 

Term Dates
Term 2: 

Mon 29 Apr – Fri 5 Jul
Term 3: 

Mon 22 Jul – Fri 27 Sep
Term 4:

 Mon 14 Oct – Wed 18 Dec

Congratulations!
To our DP Tracey Morgan
who gets married in the
holidays to her partner

Caitlin Riedstra.

We wish you all the
happiness in the world!


